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Dear SAFE Haven family,

I always enjoy writi ng our Spring Newslett er because it gives me the opportunity 
to report back to you (our most cherished supporters) on our lifesaving progress 
for the fi rst seven months of our fi scal year (July 1, 2022-January 31, 2023) thanks 
to YOU!

The Great News Is:

•    The expansion of SAFE Haven and SAFE Care (completed mid-2020) is 
working to save many more lives, just the way we planned.

•    We are adopti ng nearly 114 cats per MONTH! In the last seven months we 
have adopted 797 cats! This is remarkable considering just six years ago we 
were adopti ng 825 for the enti re year!

•    We are spaying and neutering 550 cats and 40 dogs a MONTH in the SAFE Care low cost spay/neuter 
clinic. We will sterilize over 7,000 this year.

•    Pet Food Pantry distributi ons to needy cats and dogs are up 15%.

•    Volunteers are the lifeblood of our organizati on, donati ng over $427K per year in service. I just counted 
the volunteers from last week—there were 131 people volunteering here in the last seven daysthere were 131 people volunteering here in the last seven days! 

•    The sterilizati on of feral cats in the SAFE Care Clinic conti nues to be a priority. Over 1,600 were trapped 
and came through the clinic in the last seven months.

But these facts are for your head. And although they are important and demonstrate our impact, we all work 
with, volunteer for, support and adopt from SAFE Haven because of our hearts. Because of the love we have 
for animals and our desire to see them safe, well fed, warm, and loved. That is what SAFE Haven is really 
about—love. Thank you for expressing that love in everything you do for the kitti  es.

With much grati tude for you,

Pamela Miller
Founder & President

P.S. And to warm your heart check out the transformati ve cat stories on pages 3-4.

Message from Our Founder and President
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Who is our cover kitty?
If you come to the Tuxedo Cat Ball you can bid on and win your kitt y’s photo on the cover of the Scratching Post, just 
as Pat Ward did last year. Here is Sophie’s story. “Sophie, who I got from the SPCA, had belonged to an elderly lady who 
died. When I fi rst saw Sophie, she was in a cat cubby fi ghti ng off  several young male cats! I watched her for a while and 
admired her spunk. I went home and thought about her, and the next day I went back to see if she was sti ll there. She was 
there, so I brought her home. She is a wonderful cat, and the smartest cat I’ve ever had. She likes to play, likes to cuddle in 
cooler weather, and loves to spend ti me on the screened porch and in the garage in the warmer weather. Anyway, I think 
she likes living here! Sophie is a drama free cat. All my cats have been wonderful, and Sophie is my favorite of all!”

Every photo of a cat in this newsletter is a cat who was saved and adopted because of YOU!
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Seven months into our fiscal year—
What YOU have made possible!

July 1, 2022 – January 31, 2023

A Week in the Life of SAFE Haven
These are just a few examples of some of the over 1,300 cats that have come through SAFE 
Haven recently. We can honestly say they left  much, much bett er off —thanks to YOU!

Queen Margaret
Queen Margaret is a two-year-old female kitt y who was 
found as a stray in Clayton. When she arrived, her left  hind 
leg was very painful. A look at her x-ray (right) revealed 
severe bone degenerati on. Cancer or severe infecti on 
were on the table and her leg had to be amputated. We 
were all so relieved when she did NOT have cancer. Cats 
do extremely well with three legs as Queen Margaret 
proved as she got adopted a short ti me later.  

Boba
Boba, a young female tabby, came to us because she needed a foreign body 
surgery to remove a piece of rubber in her small intesti nes. Once surgery 
was completed, she did wonderfully. She is completely recovered and 
happy in a wonderful new home!
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A Week in the Life of SAFE Haven continued

Tuzzie-Muzzie
Tuzzie-Muzzie is a sweet kitt y who came to us with severe dental disease. 
She was found wandering around in Raleigh. Only a year old, when she 
had her visit to the veterinary denti st, she had to have four teeth taken 
out. Imagine how much happier she is now! And in her new permanent 
home too!

Jack & Fortune
Jack and Fortune were about 4 months 
old when they came to us from one of our 
partner euthanizing shelters where they 
would have litt le chance of being adopted. 
Both exhibited wobbly gaits and a lack 
of coordinati on because of a congenital 
conditi on called cerebellar hypoplasia. This 
is where the cerebellum does not form 
completely in utero causing them to have the 
“shakes”. Other than that, Jack and Fortune 
are normal kitti  es who can play, jump, and 
have a normal life as they are now proving in 
their new loving home together!

completely in utero causing them to have the 

have a normal life as they are now proving in 

Jack & Fortune

Brakenbury
We don’t want to embarrass Brakenbury, a very sweet young kitt en, but 
when he came to us, he was not able to defecate normally. Without our 
excellent Veterinarians and a daily dose of stool soft ener, he would have 
never made it, but he did! And as he gets older, he has grown out of his 
problem quite a bit and is loving his new home.
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UPDATES AND NEWS!

In February, 100 people att ended our annual (back aft er 
3 years, in person) fundraising event for the SAFE Care 
Spay/Neuter Clinic. Over $800 was raised to support 
the community so we never have to turn anyone away 
because they can’t pay for this service.

If you need an appointment to get your cat, feral cat, or 
dog (under forty pounds) sterilized, we can help! Visit 
safecareclinic.org to book online or call 919 872-7720 
and speak to Devyn. We are grateful to the Margo T. 
Petrie Spaying & Neutering Foundati on for their support 
of our clinic.

In January we celebrated the 14,000th cat adopted since 
SAFE Haven was founded! Rowan, a sweet tux kitt y, went 
home with a gift  basket to start her new life. Want to help us 
reach 15,000? Meet the kitti  es sti ll looking for a family to call 
their own! 

You do not need an appointment to visit us! The lobby of our 
shelter is open 7 days a week from 11 am to 5 pm. Feel free 
to come by and drop off  supplies or visit with the kitti  es if you 
are interested in adopti ng (we do not, however, do adopti ons 
on Mondays). If it is more convenient, you may set up an 
appointment to visit with the adoptable cats too. Visit our 
website and click “adopt” to get complete informati on.

If you have not visited Raleigh’s only Cat Café, what are you 
waiti ng for? We supply the cats they supply the coff ee, beer, 
kombucha, matcha, wine, vegan pastries, gift  store and pati o! 
Since opening in October 2020, 230 cats have been adopted 
from the Café. Located at 210 Prospect Avenue, Raleigh, 
schedule some ti me in the cat room or enjoy their great front 
porch or spacious back pati o. Watch for vegan food trucks 
and unique events when the weather warms up. 

Visit their website at www.purrcupcafe.com and book a 
reservati on to visit with the cats – you and your friends or 
family will have a one-of-a-kind kitt y experience!  

The results are in! The 2023 WRAL Voter’s Choice 
Awards were announced and we were named Best 
Nonprofi t Organizati on and a fi nalist for Best Volunteer 
Organizati on. Thank you to everyone who voted and 
most of all, thank you to everyone in the SAFE Haven 
community that helps us save cats and kitt ens every day. 
We couldn’t do it without you!

Want to volunteer? Simply go to our website and click 
on “volunteer.” You will see descripti ons of our many 
opportuniti es and the volunteer applicati on! Training 
is provided for everyone, there are no minimum 
requirements per month, and did we menti on you get to 
see adorable cats and kitt ens every ti me you come!

Spay-ghetti & No Balls

14,000 and Counting

Purr Cup Café

WRAL People’s Choice Awards

Purr Cup Café
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TICKETS
$100.00 per person
Each ticket includes:

Two drink ti ckets per person (wine, beer, and soft  drinks)
Buffet dinner, coffee, and dessert
Entertainment – cats, dancing, live and silent auctions, 
surprises, and SAFE Haven’s new video
Free valet parking

Sponsorships Still Available – Full and half tables 

18th ANNUAL TUXEDO CAT BALL
Come celebrate with us!

North Ridge Country Club
Friday, April 21, 7-11 pm

Join us for our biggest lifesaving event of the last year!

We love this custom designed necklace, don’t you?

Once again, Silver Sponsor, Raleigh Diamond 
Fine Jewelry, will present unique one-of-a kind 

jewelry for our auctions.tuxedocatball.org



With over 60 years combined 
feline veterinary experience
our doctors have been serving 
feline patients since 1994. We 
provide care exclusively for 
felines in a calm and friendly 
environment having earned 
Gold Certifi cation as a Cat 
Friendly Practice.

From your kitten to your 
senior cat, we are here to help 
with all of your cat’s medical 
needs. We off er preventative 
and emergency care as well as 
boarding and grooming.

SAFE Haven Alum, Wombat, 
will greet you when you arrive.

THE CAT HOSPITAL OF DURHAM & CHAPEL HILL
5319 New Hope Commons Drive, Suite 102B

Durham, NC 27707
Phone: (919) 489-5142
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Thank you to our 
Tuxedo Cat Ball Sponsors

SILVER SPONSORS

ANNIVERSARY SPONSORS

SUSTAINING SPONSORS 

SUPPORTING SPONSOR 

SMALL BUSINESS SPONSOR

Tom & 
Julie Suiter 

Gail Scheck & Fosters 

Cindy Marrelli
Marie & Frank Seiber

Rosa Chrismon & Beth Lindsey 

Sherry Johnson

Pat McLaughlinJill Odom
Tim & Sue Hanis

The Blake Family

Janet Hensel

Mark & Mary Ka Powers

Matteo Berretini Hamilton

Doug & Donna Goodman

David & Lucinda Eastwood

Lee Miranda

Cathy Easop, 
Financial Advisor

Brian & Tracy Coyle

Melissa & Tom Anderson

The Lipschutz Family The Lipschutz Family 

*List as of February 28, 2023

Tricia & Michael Crowe

Pam Glines & Greg Larsen

A Friend
of Cats

Dave Overdier & Janice Stewart



8431-137 Garvey Drive, Raleigh, NC 27616

SAFE Haven for Cats
8431-137 Garvey Drive

Raleigh, NC 27616
919.872.SAFE (7233)
safehavenforcats.org

Photos:
The photos in this publicati on are courtesy of 

contributors LaMont L. Johnson and Mary Ka Powers.

About SAFE Haven for Cats
SAFE Haven’s mission is to use no-kill principles and 

educati on to save cats’ lives through rescue, adopti on, 
spay/neuter services, and community programs.

SAFE Haven for Cats Board of Directors
Mary Ka Powers, Chair
Shelby Kinsey, Vice Chair
Jill Odom, Secretary
Doug Eader
Pam Miller

SAFE Haven for Cats Staff 
Founder and President
Pam Miller
pam@safehavenforcats.org
919.582.7834

Senior Director
Patti   Godin
patti  @safehavenforcats.org
919.341.6287

Medical Director
Tiff any Kutner, DVM
drti ff any@safehavenforcats.org
919.341.4093

SAFE Care Clinic Offi  ce Manager
Devyn Paquett e
devyn@safehavenforcats.org
919.872.7730

Outreach Manager
Gina Jennings
gina@safehavenforcats.org
919.872.7730

Volunteer Coordinator
919.341.4103

Please follow us on:

 American Dream says...Are you ready 
for the Tuxedo Cat Ball? I am! 

safehavenforcats

SafeHaven4Cats

safehaven4cats

If we do not have your email, you are defi nitely missing 
out. There is an envelope in this newslett er. Simply fi ll 
out your name and email and drop it in the mail to us, 
OR email us at info@safehavenforcats.org.
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